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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Latvia 
Madam Vice President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Latvia to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
We wish to commend Latvia for the continuous engagement with the UPR process and implementing the accepted recommendations from the second cycle review.

We congratulate Latvia for its recod as one of the six countries worldwide that ensures full gender equality in laws, the special attention accorded to gender equality through its development cooperation, and staying UpToDate with its reporting obligations to the human rights treaty bodies.  
We also applaud the guidelines published concerning the environmental accessibility for person with limited mobility in accordance with its international obligations, the quantum leap on the number of students with special needs who study in a general school in accordance with general education curriculum, and the Regulations establishing the requirements for general schools to be able to admit students with special needs.

Ethiopia wishes to recommend Latvia: 
1. Maintain the achievements registered in mainstreaming the interest of persons with disabilities.
2. Continue efforts to champion gender equality, especially in its development cooperation.   
We wish Latvia a successful review. 
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